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I strongly oppose this measure which would regress a current system (Mail-in voting) 

that is fair and allows the maximum registered voters to actually vote. Our current 

system is completely legal. Many Republicans want to change this system to reduce 

the number of voters to their political benefit. As of today, we’re still a democracy and 

EVERYONE, republicans and democrats, should encourage higher voter turnout.  


